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A UNIT OF FOX TELEVISION

August 25, 1997

TO: Mr. Thomas Coleman

FRCM: Makeda Wubneh

1211 Avenue of the Americas, C-1
New York, New York 10036-8795

Enclosed please find three copies of your
segment that ran on "The O'Reilly Report. 11

It was a pleasure working with you.
Hopefully you'll come back very soon.

If I can ever be of assistance, don't
hesitate to call me at (212)301-3196.
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